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Sent: 15 May 2024 08:51
To: parishclerk@melbournpc.co.uk; parish clerk
Subject: Churchyard plans.

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning 
 
I hope that this email finds you well. 
 
We are looking at creating part of the churchyard as a wild/biodiverse area. 
 
The area would be allowed to effectively grow wild whilst having wild flowers and some other features added to 
create a spacer which not only would focus on the wild flowers and plants etc, but also creating a small space 
where people will be able to sit on park bench and spend time in a quiet space. 
 
We will be submitting more plans to yourselves in due course but I wanted to let you know at this early 
opportunity to be able to feature as part of the plans for the contract for the area which I understand may be up 
for renewal soon. 
 
With Best Wishes 
 
Andrew. 
 
Revd Andrew Birks.  BA (Hons), LLM. 
Vicar of All Saints, Melbourn & Holy Trinity, Meldreth. 
 
Vicarage, Vicarage Close, Melbourn, Royston. SG8 6DY 

 

 

 
 




